
 

 

 

    

TO:  Greg Stuart, Executive Director 
  Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization 
 
FROM: Adrian Share, Executive Vice President, Rail Infrastructure 
 
RE:  Quiet zone improvements 
 
DATE: Monday, April 9, 2018 
 

Greg, Brightline is delayed with the installation of the remaining supplemental safety 
measures in Palm Beach County. Therefore, we expect our work in Broward County to 
be delayed by a few weeks. 

The subcontractor responsible for the signal work has limited staffing resources. 
Currently, all resources are allocated toward finishing the work required to extend 
Brightline to downtown Miami. Our team is engaged with the subcontractor every day in 
an attempt to identify additional resources, so the supplemental safety work in Palm 
Beach and Broward counties can be prioritized.  

Our current schedule shows the completion of supplemental safety measures in Palm 
Beach County in mid-May. After the work is completed in Palm Beach, we will mobilize 
our efforts in Broward. We expect the work to take approximately six to eight weeks. 
Construction of the supplemental safety measures should be completed in late June to 
early July. 

We will keep the MPO updated on our construction activities.  

 


